
Exam Policies 
The St. George’s University Examination Policies and Procedures govern all computer-based and 
written examinations administered at SGU. 

All students are responsible for knowing and complying with the University’s Code of Conduct and the 
guidelines listed below. Students must read and then sign the Honor Code statement at the start of 
examinations to indicate that they will comply with the University Code of Conduct. 

The guidelines that follow may not specifically cover every possible situation. 

The chief examination proctors for examinations have the authority to make interpretations at their 
discretion for situations not specifically detailed below, and to determine if a report of unprofessional 
behavior should be submitted. 
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